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Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
It was lovely to welcome you to our school last night.  
 
We would like to remind you of upcoming events; 
 
 
• Monday 8th & Tuesday 9th July 2024 - Transition Days 
 

Next year's Year 7 shall spend two school days at St Bede's learning more about our school and partaking in a 
wide range of activities, including trying some subjects for the first time 

 
Parents/carers are kindly asked to arrange drop off (at 9:30am) and collection (at 2:30pm) and to provide 
pupils with a packed lunch.  

 
 

• Thursday 11th July 2024 - 5:30pm - Welcome Evening  
 

Parents/carers and pupils shall meet their Heads of Houses and tutor groups for the first time. Our 
expectations, systems and routines will be discussed. 

 
Further information  
 

Transport 
 
Several parents brought to our attention that they had been denied free transport from Durham County Council, this is 
due to our application for free transport for St Bede's Catholic School does not open until June. Please submit 
applications directly to Durham County Council. 
 

 https://www.durham.gov.uk/concessionaryseats  
 
Uniform  
 
The uniform policy will be published shortly.  
 
There will be an opportunity to purchase uniform from Little Gems at our Welcome Evening on  11th July 2024. 
 

 
Kind Regards,  
 

 
 
Head Teacher  

https://www.durham.gov.uk/concessionaryseats

